
 

  

DATE: October 26, 2021 
 
TO:  Board of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection 
 
FROM: Randy Romanski, Secretary 
 Lara Sutherlin, Administrator, Division of Trade and Consumer Protection 
 
SUBJECT: Cybersecurity Awareness Month 
 
TO BE PRESENTED BY:   Lara Sutherlin 
 
REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
No action required.  For information only.   
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
We live in a world of electronic connectivity that requires individuals and businesses to approach cybersecurity 
with careful consideration in establishing, securing, and protecting their online accounts and information. 
Throughout October, the Wisconsin Department of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection (DATCP) 
shared resources for how individuals and businesses can protect their identity and data systems while using the 
internet.   
 
This presentation shares some of those resources. 
 


